
   

       
Saturday October 17ðTour to Dynamic Aviation in Bridgewater (details on page 5) 
 
Sunday, October 18, 2015, 2 PM, Business Meeting at Thai Staunton Restaurant, 1000 
Greenville Ave, Staunton.  Program-òMembersô Short Storiesò 

October 2015 

TIRE TRACKS    THE ELECTRONIC VERSION 

Greetings, WaynesboroðStaunton Region Members & Friends, As I prepare for Hershey its fun to look back at pictures 

taken over the years at that event. Uniforms vary from t-shirts to winter jackets and sometimes even rain wear!       

Memories are made at Hershey! 
Stu AllenðEditor 

Sales and the weather 

were brisk in 2012 

Jeff Brown 

and his 1906 

Wayne in 

2010 

This high wheeler needed a 

push in 2011 

Michael 

Embres 

and his 

ó27 Chevy 

Truck in 

2009 

Reggie 

Hinerôs 

ó22 

Dodge 

Brothers 

in 2008 

Car corral in 

2014 

A ñlittle 

rainò in 

2013 
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PRESIDENTôS MESSAGE 

Visit our websiteðhttp://local.aaca.org/waynesboro-staunton/ 

I have never seen so many new faces, to me that is, 

at our Sunday Steak Fry meeting held at Coyner 

Springs Park except at our 65th Anniversary Party.  

Bruce Elder performed extremely well as our       

auctioneer as always.  I believe he said it was his 

22nd straight year.  I do not believe anyone got any 

risqué pictures of him this year, so we will just have 

to be content with the one we took several years ago.  

Not to worry Bruce, it is in a safe place but seriously, 

without Bruce it would be a pretty dull event and not 

a whole lot of profit for the Club.  Thanks for a job 

well done. 

 

I donôt know what happened this year, I still took 

home items but spent less money for a change.  

There were still a few high rollers though thanks to 

Billy Meltonôs great offerings.  Jack Drago said we 

took in just below $1,000.00.  Thanks to everybody 

who brought all the items and all the purchasing 

members who took them to a new home.  I am sure 

we will see some of the items at Hershey sitting on 

someoneôs table for sale.  That is life!         

 

Since our last meeting Shirley and I have been on the 

move attending 2 National tours, the AACA Glidden 

and the VCCA 6-cylinder tour.  They were both very 

enjoyable.  Both vehicles, 40 Buick and 51 Chevy 

performed great except on the second day of the 

Glidden the Buick had to have its voltage regulator 

replaced and we rode with Robbie and Susan in their 

Model A on that day.  We also had a great time with 

Robbie and Sue both going and coming to the    

Glidden.  These are the type of adventures that I keep 

talking about that our club members can participate 

in.   

Our next meeting is at the Thai Staunton               

Restaurant. The end of the year Region elections of 

your officers is coming up.  All of your current      

officers, including me, have stated they are willing to 

serve again next year.  But, if anyone wishes to run 

for an office, please contact Jim Gregory to get your 

name on the ballot by the next meeting. 

 

Please check the Upcoming Events in this Newsletter 

and on our Website so you can make your plans   

accordingly.  Hope to see you there and at Hershey, 

RWC 23-26 at the Chevy tent.    

    

Again, thank you for your support. 

 

Ken Farley    

When you visit Hershey on October 7-10, donôt forget to 

stop at our spots  in the Chocolate Field C4O 40-50 where 

youôll find members of the W-S Region buying and    

selling parts, swapping stories (all true?) or resting up 

after trekking the fields in search of that illusive part we 

really need. See you there! 

ITòS HERSHEY TIME AGAIN! 

It doesnôt always rain 

at Hershey 

Bring your boots and 

umbrellaðJust in 

case! 

 


